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I would like to propose a change to the regulations where each licensed therapist provide an updated photo identification for every renewal. Much like the Massachusetts Builders License requires an updated photo with each license renewal. I never understood that reasoning over patient care.

We are managing life support equipment and although hospitals request identification on employment, there have been some situations where people have been found to falsify records of school completion etc.

Thank you in advance for considering this request Gina Farquharson
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